
 

  

 

 

Greetings from district 6! 

 

As we bring the 2017-2018 school year to a close, I congratulate all teachers, 

staff, administrators, students and parents for another successful year. Every 

year I am beyond impressed by the academic, artistic, and athletic talents 

exhibited by M-DCPS students. I know the students shine as bright as they do 

because of the support system they have around them and we will continue 

working together for the benefit of our students. I wish you all a happy, healthy 

and safe  Summer break! 

 

I am excited to bring you news and updates from district 6, M-DCPS and the 

community. Don't forget! I count on your input and feedback, so please do not 

hesitate to reach out to my office with your thoughts, comments, concerns, 

and/or ideas. Our e-mail is: District6@dadeschools.net.  

 

Thank you for reading!  
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May School Board Meeting 

At the May School Board Meeting, I proffered the following items:  

 

B-8 REQUEST APPROVAL OF RESOLUTION NO. 18-031 OF THE SCHOOL BOARD OF 

MIAMI-DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA, RECOGNIZING THE YOUNG WOMENôS 

PREPARATORY ACADEMY, WINNER OF THE 2018 SECONDARY MAGNET SCHOOL 

OF MERIT AWARD OF EXCELLENCE 

  

H-3 SCHOOL BOARD ENDORSEMENT OF THE MONTH OF JUNE 2018 AS NATIONAL 

SAFETY MONTH IN MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS (M-DCPS) 

  

 

 
 

  



 

  

 

 

Values Matter Miami Awards Ceremony 

I had the opportunity to attend the second annual awards ceremony, where 

students, staff and schools were recognized for demonstrating values that 

matter.  

 

 
 

  



 

  

 

 

ISPA College Signing Day 

I recognized Summa Cum Laude and Magna Cum Laude ISPA 2018 graduates 

at the school's College Signing Day! Congratulations to all students! 

 

 
 

  

 

  

 



 

Congressional Student Recognition 

Ceremony 

It was an honor to join Congresswoman Ileana Ros-Lehtinen at her annual 

Congressional Recognition Ceremony at Miami Senior High, highlighting the 

best and most improved students from various schools. Congratulations to all 

the award winners! Thank you Congresswoman for your commitment to 

education. 

 

 
 

  

 

  

 

Sunset Elementary World Fair 



 

Congratulations to Sunset Elementary for having a fantastic World Fair! It's a 

great collaboration between all stakeholders with a mission to teach children 

about diversity in education! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

William H. Lehman Drama Performance 

I had way too much fun at the William Lehman Elementary Schoolôs Drama 

Factory production of Beauty and the Beast! Congratulations on yet another 

fantastic performance. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Miami-Dade County Youth Fair Scholarship 

Awards 

I had a fantastic time at the awards ceremony where the Miami-Dade County 

Youth Fair awarded $200,000 in college scholarships to high school students! 

This moment in the students' lives is full of excitement, hope and anticipation 

for their next chapter. 

 

 
 

 
 


